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Date: 23rd October 2021 

Hackathon Notice 

 

Centre for Networked Intelligence, IISc Bangalore is organizing Aadhaar 

Hackathon 2021 in partnership with the Unique Identification Authority of India 

(UIDAI).  

The hackathon, featuring unique challenges to solve regarding authentication and 

data registry update, is open to all engineering students in India. 

Students interested in participating are encouraged to contact undersigned. 

UCITC shall help students of GGS Indraprastha University to register in the 

Hackathon. UCITC shall also provide technical and financial support to interested 

students for preparing solutions to given problems.  

For more information regarding Hackathon please visit 

https://hackathon.uidai.gov.in  

Hackathon start on October 28, 2021 

 

 

(Amit Prakash Singh) 

Email: incubation@ipu.ac.in 

WhatsApp No. 9899166168 

 

Copy to: 

1. All Dean of USS for information to interested students 

2. Director, All affiliated colleges of GGSIPU through university website notice 

3. AR, VC office for kind information 

4. In charge, UITS with a request to upload on university website 
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